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March 15, 2022 
  
  
TO: District Superintendents 

Superintendents of Schools 
Principals of Public, Religious, and Independent Schools 
Leaders of Charter Schools 

FROM: Betty A. Rosa, Commissioner  

SUBJECT:  Administration of the June and August 2022 Regents Examinations 
 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you that the New York State Education 
Department (NYSED or “the Department”) plans to administer the June and August 2022 
Regents Examinations in accordance with the posted examination schedules. 
 
The Board of Regents and the Department continue to monitor the state 




